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June 5, 1992
Mr. Michael Stogner /C?§Y)€:
0il Conservation Commission

P.O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

RE: Application Request (Credit for FEnhanced 0il
Recovery)

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Thank you for talking to me today about the Enhanced
01l Recovery. Please send me the necessary information
and application when it becomes available.

If you have any information along with the copy of the
new law which I could be reading in the meantime, I
would be very appreciative if vou could send it to me
at your earliest convenience.

Below is the information you requested from me:

United Gas Search, Inc. is the operator with
headquarters at 1550 Wynn Jovce Road, Garland, TX,
75043. Telephone number is (214) 271-6464.

The main lease 1is known as the Leonard Queen, South -
Glenn - Rvan NM-7951. The o¢ther lease is Known as _the
Lecnard Brothers "A"™ NM-7952. {The lease names have
been recently <changed from the Leonard Federal &
Leonard Brothers to the Glenn - Ryan) The project area
is as follows:

Glenn - Rvan (Leonard Federal):

All of Section 11 and the S/2 of Section 14, Township
26 South, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea County, New
Mexico

Save and except as to depths below 3600 feet subsurface in
8E/4 S8E/4 of said Section 11 and as to depths between the
surface and 3600 feet subsurface in SW/4 SW/4 of said
Section 14.



Glenn - Ryan {(Leonard Brothers):

All of Section 13 and the N/2 of Section 14, Township 26
South, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea County, New Mexico

Save and except as to the Queen Formation in the SE/4 SW/4

of said Section 13.

Leonard Brothers "A~:

N/2 N/2, SE/4 NW/4, SW/4 NE/4, of Section 23, Township 26
South, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea County, New Mexico

Save and except as to the Queen Formation in NE/4 NE/4 of
said Section 23.

said leases being described as:

Glenn - Ryan (Leonard Federal &
Leonard Brothers Lease)
Leonard Brothers ”"A” Lease

Thank you for vour assistance in this matter. Should vou have any
questions about this request, please call me at the above telephone
number .

Sincerely, T

Rodney Ratheal
For the Firm



